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PUBLIC NOTICE  

PUBLIC CONSULTATION: UNIVERSAL ACCESS 

AND SERVICE (UAS) PROJECTS FOR 2025 

  

The National Information and Communications Technology Authority (NICTA) invites all interested 

stakeholders and members of the public to participate in the public consultation process for the 

Universal Access and Service (UAS) Projects for 2025. 

NICTA has released a Consultation Paper outlining the proposed UAS Projects, and is seeking feedback, 

comments, and suggestions from interested parties. The Consultation Paper can be accessed online via 

NICTA’s official website at www.nicta.gov.pg. Hard copies are also available at NICTA’s Head Office in 

Hohola and at the UAS Office located on Level 3, Rangeview Plaza. 

All written submissions and comments must be sent by email to: consultation.submission@nicta.gov.pg 

no later than close of business on Friday, 22nd November 2024. 

Submissions will be made publicly available on NICTA’s Public Register in accordance with subsection 

229(3) of the Act. If confidentiality is requested, respondents must adhere to the procedures outlined 

in NICTA’s guidelines on submitting comments to public consultations, available on the Public Register 

at www.nicta.gov.pg. 

For any inquiries, please contact Mr. Warren Suti, Project Manager – Planning, via email at 

wsuti@nicta.gov.pg or by phone at 303 3279 or 303 3299 during office hours. 
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